Athletic Advisory Committee Meeting

Tuesday, March 23, 2004 11:00 AM FLITE 135

Present: Aaron Brown, Carma Burcham, Bob Krueger, Matt Pinter, Lon Green, Paula Hagstrom, John Caserta, David Scott

Lon Green, chair, called the meeting to order at 11:02 AM.

Business

Last meeting's minutes were approved.

Lon read a draft of a letter indented for Tom K. which detailed the process for the coaches to get their CV's in a booklet for distribution to faculty departments. The committee agreed that the letter was OK and that Lon could send to Tom. Bob agreed to help with assembly and distribution as needed.

Bob and Matt presented some additional updates to the Athletic Plan. As it continues to evolve, there were no handouts for this meeting. The goal is to get most of the document complete by April.

Lon covered what he thought would be things to include in the report that the committee turns in to the Senate and eventually the President. He mentioned these items to stress:

- Stressing the relationship between athletics and academics
- Better use of coaches
- The need to enhance the assistance coaches salaries

And these accomplishments:

- Committee's role in the planning process
- Athletes' continued prowess in the classroom

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled at the Golf Course with coaches.

There being no other business the committee,

adjourned at 11:42

Respectfully submitted:

David A. Scott FLITE